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January 31, 1983

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission-
REFERENCE:Office of Inspection and Enforcement RII: JP0Region II - Suite 2900
50-366101 Marietta Street, NW I&E BulletinAtlanta, Georgia 30303 80-16

ATTENTION: Mr. Jaines P. O'Reilly

GENTLEEN:

In our response of December 14, 1982, regarding the , subject bulletin, westated that: "As part of the upcoming Unit 2 outage, we intend to replace
the Model 1151 transmitters with Model 11538 transmitters."

Due to engineering design problems, installation will be delayed until
the Unit 2 refueling outage at the end of cycle 4 ( i. e. , Spring 1984).
Further, it is our intention, based on current engineering design, to
replace the ll51A and 1151D transmitters in the MSIV leakage control system
with equipment qualified per NUREG-0588, but not necessarily the Model 11538transmitters.
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If you have any further questions, please contact this office.

Very truly yours,

fS Q - _--

L. T. Gucwa
Chief Nuclear Engineer
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xc: J. T. Beckham, Jr.
H. C. Nix, Jr.
Senior Resident Inspector
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